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1. Finally have restored the DART schedule page. And has been 
updated.  I have request coming in and will be updating the site each 
week.  The request form for the DART has been corrected.  You can 
now enter the date of your event in the proper blocks.  The state info 
on the right hand side of the DART page has be changed to info 
pertaining to Pennsylvania not Washington.

2. Scott W. , Trina, Jason, Scott L. Have worked out a bundling package 
for advertisers, which will include a link on the new website and 
advertisement in Turkey Talk.  We have 5 spots available on the site at 
this time.  We will provide more detail at the meeting.  

3. The cost of the web site has been paid for by the first two advertisers, 
so the five remaining spots will be revenue that the board can use 
where ever it is needed.

4. As we become more familiar with the new website, we will be able to 
add much more information about the State Chapter, local chapters, 
and members.

Scott Letterman 


